From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Lynda Christison' <Ichristison@Icrac.com>
Date:  4/23/2013 7:59:01 AM
Subject: RE:May6-7

Not sure what you mean by count this for the day. We will provide the lunch. If you bring all congregate seniors,
there will be no one to feed at the sites. Are you asking if you can bill me for the meal | am already paying?

From: Lynda Christison [mailto:Ichristison@Icrac.com]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 4:31 PM

To: Kester, Tony

Cc: Mary Beth Callais; Sharon Seago

Subject: RE: May 6 - 7

Tony,

Can we count this as the meal for the day? Otherwise, we will have to give them a second meal so that we can count
the units and get reimbursed for some of the costs of bringing people to the Expo.

Unless it rains, we anticipate this being an all-Center event with around 200 of our folks attending. This is significantly
more expensive than just transporting people as we will have to send most of the Centers' staff if most of the clients
come. The only staff that would not be there to assist our folks or to help wherever needed would be those handling
home delivered meals.

Thanks,

Lynda

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 3:44 PM

To: 'Lynda Christison’
Subject: RE: May 6 - 7

It should be a good event.

From: Lynda Christison [mailto:Ichristison@Icrac.com]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 3:37 PM

To: Kester, Tony

Subject: RE: May 6 - 7

They are ordered! We have quite a few folks looking forward to attending!!

Lynda

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 3:32 PM

To: 'Lynda Christison’

Subject: RE: May 6 - 7

Lynnda,
Yes, please order the toothpicks and napkins.

Thank you for your help with this event.
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Tony

From: Lynda Christison [mailto:Ichristison@Icrac.com]

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 11:42 AM

To: Rivers, Denise; Simons, Malerie; Norwood, Julia

Cc: Tommy Thompson; Kester, Tony; Mary Beth Callais; Anne McCartha; Randy Gibson
Subject: May 6 - 7

Hi All,

| spoke with the staff at Tri-City and they believe that the walk-in cooler will hold all of your items from Monday to
Tuesday. It will be easier for you to pick up and we can make certain that we have everything and/or have time to
take care of any problems.

We will pick up your order on Monday, May 6 at US Foods. We will thaw the frozen items overnight so that they are
ready to use on Tuesday. You can pick up as early as 7 or 7:30 AM on Tuesday. We will put the cold items into a
couple of Cambros to help maintain temperature. They are heavy and will require two people to unload them. They
should fit into the Durango.

I need to order the frilled toothpicks and SC napkins (if you want them) today as they come via UPS. | will order the
rest of the paper goods/supplies next week on Monday to come in with our regular Wednesday delivery on the 1st,
and then get all of the food items on Monday, May 6.

If you like, you can fill a couple of your coolers from our ice machine Tuesday morning.
Lynda

Lynda Christison, MPA

Director, Council on Aging

Lexington County Recreation & Aging Commission
803-356-5111

Ichristison@Icrac.com

www.Icrac.com
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